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To whom it may concern   
 I'm a worried resident who lives near where the supposedly development is going to be. 
My concerns are the following  
Loss of country side which will have an impact on the wildlife  
More houses will have an impact on drs dentists and hospitals.. 
There is also not enough schools in the area also to cater for more houses in the area. 
I totally object to this happening. 
There are to many houses being bulit in whitstable as it is . 
Patricia Bryant  
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